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Crow Wing SWCD to host Lakeshore Lunch and Learn event 

CROSBY – The Crow Wing Soil and Water Conservation District (SWCD) invites 
lakeshore property owners to attend its upcoming Lakeshore Lunch and Learn event on 
Saturday, May 17, in Crosby. The event is designed to educate landowners on 
shoreline best practices, common issues and available technical resources. 

Attendees will hear from a variety of experts, including representatives from the 
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources, Crow Wing County, a shoreline 
restoration specialist, Crow Wing SWCD staff, and local property owners who have 
successfully completed shoreline improvement projects. 

“This event is about empowering lakeshore owners with the knowledge and tools they 
need to protect their shorelines,” said Melissa Barrick, Crow Wing SWCD Manager. “It’s 
also a great opportunity to connect fellow lakeshore owners and professionals who are 
passionate about preserving our natural resources.” 

The event runs from 9 a.m. to noon and will be held at Heartwood Living, 500 
Heartwood Dr., in Crosby. The cost to attend is $5, which includes lunch. Registration is 
required by May 3 and space is limited. To register, visit www.cwswcd.org/trainings or 
call (218) 828-6197. 

This event is made possible with funding provided by the Minnesota Board of Water and 
Soil Resources through the Clean Water Fund. 

The Crow Wing SWCD provides local leadership and implements voluntary soil and 
water conservation projects through programs and partnerships throughout Crow Wing 
County and surrounding areas. 

 

 


